Freedom of Information Act 2000 – unauthorised absence from school
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
1. The number of penalty notices issued to Shaftesbury School parents between the dates of 28/08/2013 - 30/06/2017. 
Answer: Parents of 38 children
2. The number of Education Welfare Officer visits to parents of children attending Shaftesbury Junior School between the dates 28/08/2013 - 30/06/2017.  
19

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

